
  

 
 

SOMERSET COUNCIL 
PARISH OF QUEEN CAMEL 

 

Temporary Closure of Footpath WN 23/9 
 

TAKE NOTICE that in pursuance of Section 14(2) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as 
amended by the Road Traffic (Temporary Restrictions) Act 1991, Somerset Council hereby issues 
this Notice PROHIBITING ALL TRAFFIC from proceeding along Footpath WN 23/9 from its 
junction with the county road known as Blackwell Road in a southerly direction for 
approximately 5m until its junction with Footpath WN 23/4 due to an unsafe bridge. 
 

The closure will take effect from 11 May 2023 and will remain in force for 21 days. 
 
There is no alternative route available. 
 
For information about the works being carried out please contact Rachel Pearce on 01823 356001 
 

DUNCAN SHARKEY Chief Executive 

 


